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Woodlief is now on  FACEBOOK! 
Join our group and keep up to date with 

what’s going on in your community!

Neighborhood Yard Sale
Saturday, October 23

7 AM - 12 PM
An HOA board member will collect $5 

from each participating home 
to cover advertising cost!

HOA dues for 2011 will be $450. Dues 
will include use of the pool and use of the 
clubhouse. Statements will be sent out at 
the beginning of the year and due within 
30 days. Effective January 1, 2011 there 
will be no fee to rent the clubhouse for 
Woodlief residents. A refundable security 
deposit of $150 will still be collected.

Please send your e-mail address to lworthington@fbcaugusta.org
to be added to our mailing list.



Halloween Party October 31, 5 PM 
@ The Clubhouse

Costume prizes will be awarded!

All Pool Keys must be turned in by October 31
1. put the key in an envelope

2. write your name and address on the envelope
3. drop the envelope in the black box

on the wall of the Clubhouse near the front door

BURNING OF 
HOUSEHOLD 

TRASH
IS PROHIBITED
IN WOODLIEF

Dogs must be on a leash!!
This is a Columbia County law.
If you see dogs running loose,

call the police!

* Do you have hand tools or a ladder to 
donate for club house use? Please e-mail 
lworthington@fbcaugusta.org and we will 
pick them up! Thank you!

Bring 4 dozen of your cookies and swap for 4 
dozen from one of your neighbors! Be sure to 
bring a contained to carry your cookies. If you 
have question contact Denise @ necenperry@
comcast.net.

Saturday, 
December 11
11 AM in the 
Clubhouse

Community alerts!!!

* We still need a Crime Watch Captain. 

* Volunteers are needed for committees. 
E-mail lworthington@fbcaugusta.org to 
sign up. Several committee options.

* If you see any suspicious behavior any-
where in our neighborhood, call the Sheriff’s 
office.

A reminder No Parking on the street 
in Woodlief and No Parking in the 
Clubhouse Parking Lot without 
permission from the Board.

If you  have a street lamp in front of your 
house that you want wrapped for Christmas, 
email Denise @necenperry@comcast.net 
before December 4.


